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Dear Parents/Carers,

As we head into winter, we would like to share with you this letter from the police reminding young people about how to
keep themselves safe.

In addition, we would like to remind you of the following and ask for your support in keeping our young people safe.

Starts and ends of the school day

School is open at 8:20am each morning with classrooms supervised from 8:25am. Pupils are expected to make their way
straight into school, so they arrive on time and leave promptly and make their way straight home at the end of the day.

Dropping off and picking up

The Bromford Road and neighbouring streets are very busy. Please respect our neighbours when dropping off and picking
up your child by not parking across driveways or on the road markings that indicate no parking. Drive carefully around
school sites to prevent possible accidents.

As the half term holidays approaches, | would like to remind you of helpful links available on our school website to support
your child and your family, via the safeguarding area. Also, there is a wide range of information about keeping your child
safe online in the parents/guardian’s area.

Our weekly school bulletin sent out every Friday helps you as parents/carers to keep up to date with the latest messages
from school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Nawaz
Deputy Headteacher
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